EMP Field Trip
The Ben Rush Intermediate Choir will have a field trip to EMP on Saturday.  April 11th,.  2009.  The choir will meet in front of the EMP at 11am.  We will sing and have pizza before entering the building.  (Note: Pizza is for choir students only)
We will need chaperones for the choir.  The students are free but parents are $5 per person.  Parents, who are not chaperones, are welcome to bring siblings and tour on your own with a discounted ticket of $5 per adult.  Please fill up the form below, with check payable to Ben Rush PTA.  and return the form and check to the PTA box before 3/19/09.  
Note: Please arrange your own transportation or carpool.  
Please check if you wish to be a chaperone:_________
Student name: _________________________        Free 
Number of parents attending: ______ ($5 per person) 
Total included:___________________
Emergency contact:____________________________________________________
Emergency phone number:_______________________________________________
If you have any questions, please contact rhodges@rwsd.org or amoore@lwsd.org
